
Year 5 & 6 
   

 

What is living inside our egg? 

Looking ahead to September! 
  

 

 

 

Meet the teacher-  

Wednesday 4th September (3.15pm) 

Jeans for Genes Day-  

Monday 16th September 

Bring your grown up to school-  

Friday 18th October (2.15pm) 

National Holocaust Centre Visit (more 

information to follow) - 

Thursday 9th January 2025 

 

Dear Year 5 and 6, 

We hope this letter finds you well and full of curiosity! 

We are thrilled to share some extraordinary news with you. Late last night, while 

exploring a remote part of Sherwood Forest, we uncovered a mysterious, glowing 

egg. This remarkable find has left us buzzing with excitement and wonder, as we 

believe it may contain a new species that has never been discovered before! 

When you return in September, we’re going to need your help. As young scientists and 

explorers, you have a unique chance to be part of this incredible journey. Your task 

will be to uncover the secrets of this enigmatic egg and help us understand what it 

contains. Have a look at the photo below and start making some predictions… 

This is a magnificent opportunity to be a part of something truly special. Your findings 

could contribute to the discovery of a new species, and your names could go down 

in history as pioneers in the world of science alongside the likes of Charles Darwin 

himself! We can’t wait to see what you uncover. Hurry back! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Allen, Miss Shaw & Miss Watson 

 

 

 

 

 

 


